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20th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Christmas Dinner 
 
We are inviting all pupils to join us for Christmas dinner on Wednesday 18th December 2024.  The dinner 
will be a traditional Christmas dinner with all the trimmings. Menu on reverse. 
 
If your child already has a school dinner, they will receive their lunchtime meal in the usual way and you 
should pay for it in the usual way too (CaterLink Site). If your child is entitled to free school meals there is no 
cost. This applies to any child currently in Reception, Yr.1 and Yr.2 and any child who is eligible for free 
school meal funding.  
 
If your child is usually packed lunch, and is not entitled to free school meals, but would like to join in with our 
Christmas celebration dinner, the cost per child is £3.25. To book a meal for your child, please complete the 
Form on Weduc, we are asking all parents/carers to complete the form to give us accurate numbers 
of who will be taking a Christmas Dinner.  Please book your child’s dinner by Friday 6th December. 
 
If you pay for school diners and you have not already set up your account with Caterlink, please contact the 
school office via office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk who will be happy to help you set up your account. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 
 
-----------------------------------------------Please return to the School Office--------------------------------------------------- 
 
Christmas Dinner Wednesday 18th December 2024 
 
My child WILL / WILL NOT participate in Christmas Dinner on the 18th December 2024. 
 
Please indicate if your child is: 
 
UNIVERSAL FREE (Yr. R, Yr.1 & Yr.3)  /  FREE SCHOOL MEAL (FSM)  /  PAID MEAL 
 
Pupil Name: __________________________________ Class: ________________________________ 
 
 
Signature: ----------------------------------------------------------- Date: ------------------------------------------------------ 
                                        Parent/Carer 
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